
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Important Dates: 

 
January 18th: Martin Luther 
King Jr. Holiday-No School  
January 28th: No School 
January 29th: Half Day  

Friendly Reminders:  
 

 Children will be required 
to wear masks during the 
entire duration of the 
Before and After School 
Program with the 
exception of breakfast, 
snack and mask breaks.  

 No outside toys will be 
allowed in the program.  

 No parents will be 
allowed in the building.  

Meet Our Staff 
 

Supervisors: 
Ms. Emily: Hi! I am Ms. Emily. This is my fourth year with the Before and 
After School Program. I have my bachelor’s degree in Psychology with my 
focus on child development. I am a mother of one, love animals and love 
spending time with my family! We will have so much fun this school year 
and our top priority is that we will do so safely! I am looking forward to 
seeing both new as well as familiar faces! 
 
Ms. Jackie: Hi, I’m Ms. Jackie! This is my third year with the program. I 
have two children, five grandkids and a dog named Kai. I love spending 
time with my family! I love working with kids and I can’t wait to see what 
this year brings! 
 

Assistants: 
Ms. Shaye: Hi! My name is Ms. Shaye and I am a junior at SUNY Fredonia 
majoring in Social Work, with a double minor in Sociology and Psychology! 
This is my third year working for the Before and After School Program 
and I can’t wait to finally see all of the kids! We all promise to keep them 
safe during this transition, while also enjoying our time together!  
 
Ms. Sue: Hello…Welcome back everyone! I am Sue Czajka, better known as 
Ms. Sue! I have worked in the West Seneca School system for many many 
years and have been at Clinton Elementary since 2006! I am a Nana to two 
amazing grandkiddos, Kaydin, age 15 and Emma, age 13! I also have a 
Goldendoodle, Molly-May, soon to be four years old! I absolutely love my 
job and my time with all my kiddos, they sure do make each and every day 
enjoyable as well as memorable! I am looking forward to more memories and 
fun times! 
 
Ms. Pearl: Hi my name is Pearl Roberts, but the kids call me Ms. Pearl. This 
is my second year at Clinton Street Elementary in the After-School 
Program. I come from a big family and have lots of nieces, nephews, great 
and great great nieces and nephews. I love kids, crafting, animals and 
camping. I volunteer at my daughter’s Girl Scout troop and other schools 
and groups too.  
 
Ms. Gabby: Hi I’m Gabby! This is my fourth year working at Clinton and I’m 
so excited to be back! I’m a student at Fredonia and I am working towards 
my degree in Childhood Inclusive Education! Some little fun facts about 
me are, I love the color pink, the beach, and chicken fingers! Let’s have a 
fun and healthy year! 
 

 
Greeter 

Mr. B: Mr. B is our happy-go-lucky greeter who always has a smile on his 
face and has a great sense of humor! He is excited in welcoming everyone 

Program Coordinator: 
 

Stephanie Wright 
 

Email: 
swright01@wscschools.org 
 
Before and After School 
Office Number:  
716-677-3185 
 
Cell Phone (Texts Only): 
716-564-7593 
 
Please contact Stephanie regarding: 

 Questions or concerns 
regarding payment options 

 Questions regarding your 
child’s calendar 

 Modifications to your child’s 
pick-up schedule 
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